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COVID-19 guidance for on tour events 

From 9th December 2021 

• Care for the Family are very aware of the risks around COVID-19 and 
will always seek to comply with the latest legislation and guidance 
applicable for the appropriate Nation.

• The guidance does vary between Nations – we will always seek to 
comply with the local guidance for each venue.

• Care for the Family will also comply with restrictions placed upon us 
by the venues we use.

• The COVID-19 situation, and therefore the legislation and advice, 
change often and sometimes at short notice.

• The Care for the Family website will be kept up to date with 
information about each event.

• We will update people who have booked with an email two days 
before the event to confirm all event details and current 
requirements.

• If it becomes necessary for us to cancel an event, even at short 
notice, we will fully refund the cost of your ticket. 

• If you show any symptoms of COVID-19, we ask that you please not 
attend the event; if you cannot transfer your ticket to someone else 
please contact us for a full refund. 

• It is possible that some of the practicalities surrounding our events 
may look a little different due to government advice, such as:

o Requiring everyone (unless exempt) to wear masks
o Checking peoples’ COVID-19 passes before allowing entry
o Increasing social distancing in the venue




